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GALLOWAY TWP. – The Holocaust Resource Center of The Richard Stockton College 
of New Jersey announces its participation in support of the memorial known as Yad 
Vashem in Jerusalem.  This memorial is dedicated to the Jewish people who were 
murdered during the Holocaust and contains the world’s largest repository of information 
on this event. 
 
Yad Vashem, like the Holocaust Resource Center, is a leader in Shoah education, 
commemoration, research and documentation.  (In Modern Hebrew, the Holocaust is 
known as the Shoah.)   
 
Stockton’s Holocaust Resource Center will participate in Yad Vashem’s Shoah Victims’ 
Database.  This database is an internationally recognized program developed by Yad 
Vashem to carry on the memory of the victims of the Holocaust.  The goal of Yad 
Vashem is to perpetuate the memory of the six million Jewish victims by asking each 
Holocaust survivor family worldwide to register information on those individuals who 
perished during the Holocaust.  Currently three million Jewish victims have been 
registered on Yad Vashem’s Central Database of Holocaust Victims.  Yad Vashem’s 
goal is to register the remaining three million Jewish victims.  To submit pages of 
testimony and photos, if available, of victims of the Holocaust, go to 
www.yadvashem.org.  The Holocaust Resource Center at Stockton College can be 
reached at (609) 652-4699 and can assist you if needed. 
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